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Coping with Stress 

    ñA Word From The Presidentò              
    Clifton Crawford, New Castle County Government 

Dear DPPA Members, 

Our third quarter meeting was held using Zoom and we finally 
got the chance to welcome our two newest members, Susan Smith and Robin 
Allen, both from New Castle County Government. In addition, I would like to 
give a special thanks to one of our Chapter Sponsors, Mr. Patrick Crawford 
who is the Senior Account Manager of  Safeware Inc.  Safeware Inc. has been  
a long time supporter of our Chapter, therefore we invited Patrick to join in on 
our recent  Zoom  meeting.  We were fortunate to also have Steve Havelka,          
representative from Equity Hub contact us regarding sponsorship opportuni-
ties, therefore we are pleased to announce Bid Locker by Equity Hub was our 
3QTR  meeting sponsor. 

 As you all know we had to postpone our Mid Atlantic Reverse Trade Show 
(MARTS) due to the pandemic.  Since the conditions did not allow us to have 
the event this year we decided to issue full refunds to all vendors and attendees 
who registered and paid. Our hopes are to schedule the MART sometime next 
spring. Fingers Crossed! 

2021 is Delawareôs turn to host the Area conference. Plans are being made in 
hopes of  COVID-19 is under control . There will be several volunteer          
positions available for all Chapter members to participate. I  would strongly 
suggest to our new members to get involved by volunteering and taking on a 
committee chair position. We all have different experiences, ideas and talents 
and by getting involved we can become a even better chapter.                                                                              

  

 Cliff 
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   ~ Chapter Sponsors ~ 

3 QTR Meeting Sponsor 

If you have any questions regarding 

COVID-19, please visit the              

Department of Health and Social 

Services website at 

www.dhss.delaware.gov  
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3QRT Chapter Zoom Meeting 

 Thursday, August 27, 2020 

@2:00 pm 

Patrick Crawford, Sr. Account Manager from Safeware Inc. had the opportunity to inform the chapter 

about some of the COVID related items offered by Safeware Inc. The chapter would like to thank      

Safeware Inc. for their continuous support.  Since the start of the COVID pandemic, Patrick announced 

they are selling nationally and have $8 million in inventory at the main warehouse in Columbia, Maryland.  

If your agency is in need of any gear, such as PPE,  protective eyewear or any other COVID related item, 

please call Patrick Crawford at 301-683-1234 or send him an email at pcrawford@safewareinc.com. 

Safeware Inc. Flyers 

The original flyers were sent to you on August 27th and can also be found on 

the Members Only page on the Chapter website 
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2020 THIRD     

QUARTER 

SPONSOR 

 Third Quarter Meeting Sponsor 

Steve Havelka  

Equity Hub 

For more information or to schedule a demo, please contact  

Steve Havelka  at  267-225-1407   ~     Website: http://equityhub.us 

 

Mr. Steve Havelka, representative from Equity Hub, reached out to the chapter via our website in-

quiring about  our sponsorship opportunities.  We would like to thank Equity Hub for sponsoring 

our third quarter meeting and we look forward to developing partnerships in the future. 

Bid Locker by Equity Hub is a online bid submission platform where vendors can download 

your bid documents and submit proposals back to you in a quick and easy manner. As part of the 

sponsorship agreement copies of these flyers were sent to all members on August 27th, to review 

and print. 


